
Submission of Angela Villis - SA 

 

Productivity Commission Inquiry into the increased application of 
competition, contestability and informed user choice to human services 
 

I work for an NGO service provider and my clients have severe mental illness. I've been working in 
this sector for 7 years now and I believe that social and community services should not be open to 
private providers to tender for government funding.  

Thank you.

 


